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THE COUNCIL

THE CITY OF NEW YORK 

FINANCE DIVISION

250 BROADWAY, 15TH FLOOR

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007-2594

(212) 788-6921

TO:
Honorable Gifford Miller

Speaker

Honorable David I. Weprin

Chairman, Finance Committee

FROM: 
Staci Emanuel, Deputy Director

Finance Division

DATE:
June 20, 2005

SUBJECT:
A budget modification (MN-5) for Fiscal Year 2005 to transfer funds between various units of appropriation within the Department of Education.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

INITIATION:
By letter dated May 24, 2005, the Director of the Office of Management and Budget submitted to the Council pursuant to section 107(b) of the New York City Charter a request for approval to transfer funds totaling $175,005,000 between various units of appropriation within the Department of Education.

BACKGROUND:
This modification (MN-5) implements a realignment of appropriations to reflect spending as projected by the Department of Education’s Comprehensive Fiscal Analysis of expenditures through March 2005.  This analysis was reflected in the Department of Education’s Financial Status Report for April.  
FISCAL IMPACT:
This modification represents the transfer of funds within the Department of Education.  The net effect of this modification is zero.   
